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Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Fwd: Empire gravel pit 

Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 9, 2018 at 3:10 PM
To: "Cunningham, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <jerry@jerryfabyanic.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 9, 2018 at 1:01 PM 
Subject: Empire gravel pit 
To: <peter.hays@state.co.us> 
 
 

Peter Hays

Thanks for taking comments about the Empire gravel pit. Please put me down as completely
opposed for numerous reasons: environmental degradation, human health, wildlife, traffic volume
and noise which will compound the human health issue, negative impacts on neighboring
communities such as Georgetown, and more. And with no benefits to speak of for the
Empire/Clear Creek community.

thank you

Jerry Fabyanic

POB 504

Georgetown, CO 80444

720-254-8623
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